## General Board Meeting January 8th, 2024



Mike Previti

President

**Jeff Morris** 

**Vice President** 

**Mike Bongiorno** 

Treasurer

Don Burbach

Secretary

**Tara Rooney** 

Registrar

Mark Eykyn

Jared Rosenberg

Boys Travel Coordinator

Mary Lancaster
Intramural Coordinator

Will Batenic
Micro Coordinator

Jared Rosenberg

Girls Travel Coordinator

Marketing Coordinator

Meeting begins at 7:30, Tara and Will not present

Mike Previti, President, reported the following:

- Need motion to approve November and December minutes, Jared first and Jeff second, all approved.
- Mike discussed ways to improve Tony Canale and Bargaintown. General ideas were discussed.
- Renewing the PST Contract. Rates are staying the same.
- Looking to have travel tryouts 5/16 and would like to go back to 2 tryout days.

Mark, Eykyn, Girls Travel Coordinator, reported the following:

• Nothing to report.

Don Burbach, Secretary, reported the following:

Nothing to report.

Mike BoClub's current balance for December is \$101,924.40 as of December 31, 2023

- Beginning Balance = \$112,024.94
- Total Deposits = \$1,050.58
- Total Payments = \$2,873.63
- Ending Checking Account Balance = \$101,924.40

## General Board Meeting January 8th, 2024

- Beginning Balance for GOC = \$81.20
- Total Deposits for GOC = \$0
- Total Payments for GOC = \$0
- Ending Balance for GOC = \$81.20
- Liability Accounts (Included in checking balance)
- Girls Travel Team's Account = \$ 19,615
- Boy's Travel Team's Account = \$13.490
- Scholarships = \$ 3,397.50

Jeff Morris, Vice President, reported the following:

- Regarding Eurosport, I did my best to accommodate all scheduling requests. Please feel free to switch space.
- If you are not planning on using the space, please let us know. We would like the opportunity to allow another team to use the space.

Jared Rosenberg, Boys Travel Coordinator, reported the following:

- Season starts March 3rd and will run through Mother's Day.
- All makeup games will need to be rescheduled within 2 weeks.
- If you are looking to reschedule the week of spring break you need to get it done ASAP. Late requests will not be accepted for spring break.

Mary Lancaster, Intramural Coordinator, reported the following:

- Registration is open for rec season.
- Practice begins March 4th and games will begin on March 16th.

Nominations were read aloud.

Mike B nominates Curth Nath for Boys Travel Coordinator. Mary Second.

Mary for Micro Coordinator by Don, Jeff Second.

Christy Greene asked to be nominated for Micro Coordinator.

2014 Boys A Team will be doing a fundraiser. 4 tickets to be raffled off for a Union Game, parking included.

Meeting ends at 7:52 Minutes taken as heard by Don Burbach General Board Meeting January 8th, 2024